
Invitation  
For parents to give their views  
 
 
Ofsted is the Office for Standards in Education, Children’s Services and Skills. Through our 
inspection work, we help to raise standards in schools. Our ultimate aim is to improve the lives of 
children and learners. We are always looking at ways to improve how we inspect. We would 
therefore be delighted if you were able to join Eileen Mulgrew, Senior Her Majesty’s Inspector 
(SHMI), North West, when she visits Liverpool to speak with parents.  
Where: Broughton Hall Catholic High School  
Date: 17 March 2016 Time: 2pm - 3.15pm  
To book your place email or phone Mrs Davies: daviesb@broughtonhall.com / 0151 541 9448  
What to expect Parents will register and take our Parent View survey live. There will also be 
discussions about:  

 how you found the survey 
 the new inspection process 
 how Ofsted can improve parental engagement  
 how Ofsted works in the region  

This visit is not an inspection, but a valuable opportunity for us to hear from you about these 
important issues and for you to help influence decisions we’re making. We look forward to meeting 
you 


